Northern California Rainbow Divers
June, 2013

It's a Party!
YOU'RE
INVITED!

Saturday, June 29
1-4p.m.
San Francisco

Plenty of Food!
Plenty of Fun!
GUESTS
WELCOME
Please let us know
you're coming:
REGISTER

Coming up soon is Pride Weekend in San Francisco! You'd rather be diving,
but most likely you won't have time to dive. But, your dry buddies aren't
interested in hearing about the little colorful nudibranch or the fearsome
shark you saw on your last trip or even your new dive computer. It's hard to
imagine! So, you're itching to get a little dive time in. Maybe you need a
little dive talk, something to eat, maybe a chance to trade some of your
good used dive gear for someone else's.

Fortunately, you're a Northern California Rainbow Diver, and you could spend
a few hours in the middle of Pride weekend hanging out with the cool and
wet guys and gals. We'll have the food, the drinks and gear to trade, give
away, sell or buy. You'll get to meet other club members, catch up with old
friends, make new dive buddies, listen to Trip Leaders talk about upcoming
SCUBA travel and get tips about great places to dive. It's the annual NCRD
Summer Social; it's SCUBA chat and it's free!

One other thing, let's be frank for a moment. Like your friends, ours have
heard our dive stories a few times too many :-) We'd totally love it if you'd
bring a friend along who'd really be interested in hearing our dive tales and
learning a bit about our club.

So, put Saturday, June 29th from 1 - 4 p.m. on your calendar for your break
from all the non-dive activities. Please let us know you're coming by
registering for our annual summer social. Looking forward to seeing you
there!



Q’ Buddy Line

The May edition of the club's
Buddy Line newsletter is available
for your reading pleasure! See
who received DFL charitable
contributions in 2013, learn about
the club's new approach to
organizing local dives, catch up on
what's happening with our
donations to the Pacific Grove
hyperbaric chamber, review our
upcoming events calendar and
lastly, listen to one member's
testament as to what it means to
belong to the best dive club of all,
the Northern California Rainbow
Divers!

If you made a donation to the
Pacific Grove hyperbaric chamber,
the Monterey Bay Sanctuary
Foundation responded to your
generous support with a
resounding thanks for your
leadership in helping the chamber
get back online and continue to
play its part in ensuring our local
coast remains a world-class dive
destination. You may wish to
download a copy of the thank-you
letter from Monterey Bay National
Marine Sanctuary Foundation for
your IRS records.

MICRONESIA 2014 IS OPEN FOR REGISTRATION
Micronesia's warm, tropical waters offer some of the most varied and
biodiverse diving in the world. Replete with azure waters, unspoiled
reefs, hidden caves and walls, the diving is spectacular with abundant
marine life on world-class reefs. Please join us!

YAP March 9-16, 2014 Dive Resort
PALAU March 16-23, 2014 Liveaboard
CHUUK (TRUK) March 23-31, 2014 Dive Resort

Recreational, CCR & Tech Divers welcome

2013 TRIP UPDATES

Seychelles Land-Based Dive Resort
October 3-10, 2013 (7 days)

We still have room for 1-2 divers on
our Seychelles dive expedition.
Stunning topography of expansive
reefs, walls, pinnacles, drop offs,

wrecks and canyons make for one of

the most diverse marine
environments around, teeming with
both fish and coral life. Read more

Fiji Taveuni Dive Resort
September 23-28, 2013 (5 days)

If you're on the fence about joining
our land-based SCUBA expedition to
Fiji, there may still be space at our
Taveuni paradise in the stunningly
beautiful Fiji Islands. Longer stays
before or after our group's 5 nights
may be available. Learn more
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